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Documentation of Financial Aid Overpayment 

 

The National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) indicates that 

you have received one or more overpayments of federal 

student aid funds. You are required by law to repay any federal 

student aid funds received for which you were not entitled. You 

are not eligible to receive any federal student aid until you 

resolve your overpayment(s). 

To resolve your Federal Pell Grant overpayment, call the U.S. 

Department of Education at 1-800-621-3115, or write to the 

U.S. Department of Education, P.O. Box 5609, Greenville, Texas 

75403-5609. 
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